ADVISORY

To: HOLDERS OF SPECIAL RESIDENT RETIREE'S VISA (SRRV) UNDER THE
PRA PROGRAM

Further to the PRA Advisory dated 24 February 2022, we wish to reiterate that arriving
SRRV holders are exempted from the travel insurance and return ticket
requirements pursuant to the Bureau of Immigration (Bl) Advisory dated 31 March
2022.




